
End of 2022 Newsletter

Good Evening to you all,
The Club will be closed on Sunday 25th December until and 
including Tuesday 27th December, then Sunday 1st January until 
and including Tuesday 3rd January 2023.
Opening hours 4.00pm until 7.00pm on those days Wednesday and 
including Saturday, except Saturday 31st December 4.00 pm to 
midnight, band and enjoyment New Years Eve. Our first Club Night
will be Wednesday 18th January and the First Ladies Night is 1st 
February 2023, let’s make this a profitable year for our Club with 
great support across the Bar and many new members. If we each 
introduce one new member every few months and they in turn 
come and enjoy the Club at least monthly that would be a huge 
help.

The latest re the NCC lease is we have a meeting with a full NCC 
councillors on this Wednesday pm, so hopefully this will see an end
to this issue for a few years.

This Wednesday is the last Club Night and is a special night for all, 
so bring along your ladies, friends and enjoy a fun evening, also we
have one more Ham Raffle to sell/ draw.
Some festive nibbles available.

That’s it from me except to say The Executive, Rosanne and I wish 
you all a very relaxing time and much enjoyment over this Festive 
Season. Don’t stay at home on your own on New Years Eve come to
the Club and enjoy ‘seeing in the New Year’.

- Peter Fisher (Club President)


